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Due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and government guidance, we have 
had to make some changes to the programme in order to mitigate against risks to 
health and to give you the best possible academic experience in the circumstances. 
 
We will continue to monitor and respond to the changing public health situation. 
 
Teaching on the Tripos programme will be delivered primarily online, and where 
possible a blend of in-person and online teaching. We will adapt our timetables, 
teaching methods, course content and locations for delivery of teaching to achieve 
this. The balance of the blend will depend on the stringency of social distancing and 
other regulations in force at the time. Where possible, teaching by seminars, 
computer lab sessions, and supervisions will be delivered in person, and it may even 
be possible for lectures to smaller groups to be given on this basis. In any case, all 
lectures will be recorded and made available online. If large-scale lecturing in person 
becomes permissible, we will reintroduce it as soon as possible.  
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